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The Parishes of Kemptville, Merrickville and Oxford 

 
Thanksgiving 2017 

Christ Church, Burrittôs Rapids; St. Andrewôs, Garretton; St. James, Kemptville,  

Holy Trinity, Merrickville; St. Peterôs, North Augusta; St. Anneôs, Oxford Station. 

 

You are to be praised, O God, in Zion  -  
Psalm 65:1 

 
I am often struck by the busyness of our times.    

We can be run off our feet going from one activity 

to another.  There is so much happening ð good 

things, great things. 

 

In the midst of this busyness, there is a great deal 

to be thankful for.  The food on our tables.  The 

gift of loved ones ð family and friends.  The work 

of many to improve our community life; bringing us 

a new community centre, our library and museum 

volunteers, our volunteer firefighters.  The many 

who minister in and through our church ð Sunday 

School teachers, volunteers at our Community 

Supper, leadersé. 

 

But hereõs the question ð when do we have time ð 

take time ð to offer our thanksgivings?  The 

psalmist, above, reminds us that God is to be 

praised.  In Scripture, praise means to sing, to 

pray, to hear Godõs word.  When do we take a 

ôtime outõ to offer our praises to our Creator?  Not 

just a quick word of thanks, but time that is 

focussed and intentional?  When do we sit down 

(or stand up) with a group of people to pray and 

sing our praises?  

 

One of the great gifts of òHarvest Thanksgivingó 

(and every Sunday!) is that it gives us an 

opportunity to take a needed time out.  To sit with 

The Other, in a sacred space; to sing, to pray, to  

read, to reflect.  And to do so with many others.  

Not only family or friends, but also the stranger, the 

weak, the different ð all sisters and brothers in 

Godõs Creation. 

 

I invite you to take a time out this Thanksgiving 

Sunday, October 8.  Join us as we take a break from 

the busyness of our lives ð together. 

 

My God bless you this Thanksgiving, and always. 
 

Andrew+ 

Thanksgiving Offering 

This year, to save costs, we have chosen not to 
include special envelopes.  We hope that you will 

remember the costs of ministry this season. 
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FAITHFUL GIVING IS HELPING US MOVE FORWARD 

 

As parishioners of Holy Trinity will know, the 

financial picture coming out of 2016 was not as 

rosy as we would have liked.  Holy Trinity finished 

the year owing the Diocese of Ontario 

approximately $23,000.  This year our fundraising 

committees did excellent jobs organizing the Yard 

Sale in May and the House and Garden Tour in 

June.  In addition, many of those who attend the 

church took advantage of the Pre-Authorized 

Giving (PAG) option and made special efforts to 

ensure that their offerings were received 

throughout the summer months even when they 

were vacationing or away from the 

church.  Together, these efforts resulted in Holy 

Trinity finishing the summer "in the black."  Our 

revenue through the first eight months of 2017 

actually exceeded our expenditures and, as a 

result, Holy Trinity has been able to repay $7,000 

of the debt owing to the Diocese of Ontario.  As 

wardens of Holy Trinity, we would like to 

acknowledge all of the generous contributions 

from people both inside our church and from the 

wider community that have helped with their time, 

talent and treasure throughout the year.  We look 

forward to continuing to be able to support our 

ministry to invite the Living Christ into our lives and 

to bear witness to God's love for us by responding 

to the needs of our parish, our community and our 

world. 

 

 

 

 
Regional Gathering at North Augusta 

 

 

FRIENDSHIP LUNCH FINDS NEW HOME! 
 

Friendship Lunch has resumed after the summer 

break and is now being held at St. John's United 

Church.  Five churches (St. James, St. John's, Holy 

Cross, Salvation Army and Kemptville Pentecostal 

Church) rotate hosting the meal each Friday at 

11:30.  Last year we served on average 42  meals 

each week with over 100 served at our Christmas 

meal!  This outreach program is  a great asset to 

our community!  Fellowship, Friends, and Fun! 

 

 
 

 

 

NORMAL SUNDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE 
 

Kemptville ð St. James 

8:00 am and 10:30 am 

 

Merrickville 

9:00 am ð Christ Church, Burrittõs Rapids 

10:30 am ð Holy Trinity, Merrickville 

 

Parish of Oxford ð 9:00 am 

1st & 3rd Sunday ð St. Anneõs, Oxford Station 

2nd & 4th Sunday ð St. Andrewõs, Garretton 

5th Sunday ð St. Peterõs, North Augusta 
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CURSILLO CORNER 

  

Upcoming Cursillo events 

 

 

 

Ultreya Prayer and Praise services are celebrated 

the 3rd Sunday of each month, alternating between 

Holy Trinity and St. James.  Beginning at 7pm.  

Everyone is welcome!! 

 

 Womenõs Weekend ð November 9 ð 12 

 

 Menõs Weekend ð November 23-26 

 

If you have any questions please contact Dan 

Callaghan (258-2641) or David Piercey (269-

2907) 

 

 

Aiden's Baptism at St. Anne's, Oxford Station 

 

Will you support us? 

 

The costs  of Christõs ministry through our 

churches is ongoing.  

Please consider joining the Pre-authorized 
Givings program. 

For more information, please talk to the Wardens. 

 

 

 

Jazz Worship 

Do you like jazz?  How about 

bringing jazz music into our 

worship?  On Sunday 

October 15 at 10:30am, Holy 

Trinity will host a special jazz 

worship event, as part of 

Merrickvilleõs Jazz Fest.  Joining us will be the 

òEvensong Ensembleó, a group of Christian jazz 

musicians.  We hope that this will be an exciting 

time together, drawing many from the wider 

community in with us.  For more information about 

the Festival, check their website at:  

www.merrickvillesjazzfest.com  
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
The Sharing Table offers great nurture ð good 

food, and gathering with friends old and new.  The 

fourth Sunday of each month at the Merrickville 

Clinic.  Bingo at 3:30pm, followed by a hearty 

meal from 4:30 to 6:30pm.   

 

Friendship Lunch:  Please join us at St. Johnõs 

United Church, Kemptville for lunch on Fridays at 

11:30.  Donations accepted but not expected. 

 

Beef Dinner & Auction ð Saturday October 21.  

Tickets are $25, and can be purchased at the 

Tallman Truck Centre in Kemptville, or Mirickõs 

Landing in Merrickville. 

 

October 15 ð Jazz Worship at Holy Trinity; 

10:30am 

 

November 5 ð Remembrance Sunday at St. 

James, with the Royal Canadian Legion in 

attendance. 

 

November 9-10 ð Diocesan Clergy Conference in 

Kingston 

 

November 12 ð Evensong at St. James.  Please 

contact Dorine Fowke (dorine.fowke@gmail.com) 

if you would like to sing in the choir for this event. 

 

November 17/18 ð Holy Trinity ACW Bazaar; 

Friday from 7-9pm; Saturday from 11am to 3pm 

 

December 3 ð Candlelight Lessons & Carols; 

Parish of Oxford, 6:30p.m. 

 

December 10 ð Candlelight Lessons and Carols; 

St. James, Kemptville, 7p.m. 
 

 

Annual Meeting of the St. James Altar Guild 

  


